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Ohio Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy, and Athletic Trainers Board
77 South High Street, 16" Floor Governor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108 John R. Kasich

Executive Director
Jeffrey M. Rosa

TO: Meredith Rockwell, Regulatory Policy Advocate
FROM: Jeffrey M. Rosa, Executive Director
DATE: January 28, 2013

SUBJECT: Memorandum of Response to CSI Review — 2013 Occupational Therapist Fees — No Change

On January 28, 2013, the Ohio Qpational Therapy, PhysicTherapy, and Atelic Trainers Board
(“Board”) received the Commdpense Initiative Office’s &ommendation Memorandum (“CSl
Recommendation”) for the 2013 Occtipaal Therapist Fees — Nehange (OAC 4755-83; 4755-5-04;
4755-5-05; 4755-5-07; 4755-5-08755-5-09; 4755-5€) rule package. The Bahappreciates the timely
issuance of this memo.

The CSI Recommendation stated ttiadr the reasons exghed above this offe does not have any
recommendations regarding this rule package."d8eRecommendation also sdthat “Based on the
above comments, the CSI Office conclitieat the Board shoufitoceed with the formdiling of this rule
package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.”

At this time, the Board will continue moving forwardatiits filing of this rule package with the Joint
Committee on Agency Rule Review.

If you have any questionsgalse do not hesitato contact me at 6-3474jeff.rosa@otptat.ohio.gov

cC: Mark Hamlin, Director oRegulatory Policy, Office ahe Lieutenant Governor
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